Allen Dale Tatum
President
Driving Creek Hunting Club
P.O. Box 11365
Southport, N.C. 28461
9/0. 367 2563
Brunswick Count Attorney
P.O. Box 249
Bolivia, NC 28422

Dear Sir,
In regards to our lease that Driving Creek Hunting Club has with the County of Brunswick on the

property on NC Highway 211, otherwise known as Tax Parcels 13600011 and 13600022, we are seeking
to renew the lease for another \j ¢ .+~ startingon _[{ / | [ R0 and ending on

q / 30 JoX1-22 . We are seek ng the renewed lease so as to'have legal access to Driving Creek Club
House, w{ﬁch we do maintain and pay for electrical service to the club house. The renewed lease would
also allow for the club members to have a legal presence on the lease and by having this presence on
the lease it should help deter the illegal dumping of trash and debris on the land. Thank you for your

time and consideration in this matter.

Sincerely,

Allen Dale Tatum
President
Driving Creek Hunting Club
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